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DATE: August z:T, 1992 
TO: NONNYE GRANT, DMSION OF RECORDS AND REPORTIN~ 
FROM: JOANN CHASE, DMSION OF WATER AND WASTEWA1ER 
RE: MERGER OF 1HE DELTONA um..ITIES WI1H SOU1HE STATES 

UlUJTIES, INC. 

Order No. 25575, issued in Docket o. 910662-WS, acknowledged the corporate 
reorganization of Southern States Utilities, Inc. with the Deltona and United Florida 
systems. As you are aware, the merger of Southern States and the United Florida systems 
took place on April 1, 1992. We advised you of the Certificate activity as a result of that 
merger. 

By letter dated July 17, 1992 (copy attached), we were advised that the Deltona 
systems were legally merged with Southern States on 1uly 15, 1992. This later merger affects 
the following systems: 

NAME OF U1UlTY CO. CODE COUNTY CERTIFICATES 

Deltona Lakes WS054 Volusia 047W, 048S 
Marco Island WS441 Collier 452W, 386S 
Marco Shores WS493 Collier 470W, 405S 
Spring Hill WS055 Hernando 046W, 047S 

The certificates of Deltona Lakes will be canceled and the certificates held by 
Southern States for Volusia Countr. (238W and 182S) will be amended to include the 
territory in this system. The certificates held by Marco Island will be transferred to 
Southern States and amended to include the Marco Shores territory. The Marco Shores 
certificates will be cancelled. The Spring Hill certificates will be transferred to Southern 
States. Please reflect these changes m the Water and Wastewater Directory. If you have 
any questions, please contact me. 

Attachments 
cc: DWAW ~ Redemann, McRoy, Merchant) 

DLS (Fell, Summerlin) 

FLETCHER BUUDING • 101 EAST GAINES STREET • TALLAHASSEE, FL 32399..()85() 
"All AffirmatiYe Adioa/Equal Opportunity Employer" 
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July 17, 1992 

BY TELECOPIER 

Mr. Charles Hill 
F1orida PubUc Service Commission 
Fletcher Building 
101 East Gaines Street 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0870 

General Offices 
1000 Color Place 

Apopka, FL 32703 
(407] 880-0058 

RECEIVED 
JUL 221992 

F'.a. Fublic S.rv!:e Commis~n 
Ci'Ji::~ cf V/a!;f end Stw1:r 

Re: Metier of Southern States Utflltles. Inc. and Deltona Utilities. Inc. 
Docket No. 910662-WS 

Dear Mr. Hill! 

This letter fs to inform you that Southern States Utilities, Inc. and Deltona 
Utilities, Inc. were legally merged on July 15, 1992. Pursuant to the 
Commission's Order No. 25575, we are currently taking steps to ( 1) file a 
revised cone!olldated tariff in the name of Southern States Utlllties, Inc. and 
(2) notify our customers of the merger and name change. The original 
certiflcates of authorization for Deltona Ut1llties, Inc. were filed with the 
original petition ln this docket. We understand that new certificates will be 
issued ln Southern States' name. 

If you have any questions concemtng the merger. please do not hesitate to 
call me at {407) 880-0058, extension 152. 

Very truly yours, 

~A~ 
dlh/92L84 

cc: By rel'Jlar mall 
Marshall WUlls 
John Williams 
Sn:ranne SwnmerUn, Esq. 
Matt Fell. Esq. 

Southern States Utilities - Water for Florida's Future 
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